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SUNNY POINT CONTRACTORS 
As Mayor, Board of Aldermen and Citizens of Southport, we feel that our thanks and the thanks of all citizens of Southport 

are due to the Sunny Point Contractors and their employees for their great work of aiding in restoration following the storm. 

Diamond Construction Company: 
For two large cranes and crews and the work they did in getting boats back into the water, removing trees and other heavy 

wreckage from the streets. 
I 

T. F. Scholes/ Inc 
For furnishing motor carriers to bring in heavy equipment and trucks and men. 

Hertford-Ceci! Companies: 
For furnishing cranes and workmen to remove trees, wreckage and heavy objects from the streets of Southport. 

The efforts of the above contractors on the Sumy Point installation, all of whom were working there at the time, came volun- 
tarily and without charge. Inspired by what they were doing, our own citizens rapidly awoke from the daze in which the storm 
had left them. In short, a splendid morale was quickly built up and the City of Southport came right back to normalcy. 

And the only comment made by the contractors was: “We want to help the people of Southport.” 
Thanks to the Sunny Point Contractors And other aid, business at Southport is now very little below normal. 
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The Southport Fishing Industry 
DALLAS PIGOTT LEWIS J. HARDEE 

AND OTHER WATERFRONT PROPERTY OWNERS 


